Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting
May 21, 2018

Present were; Dana Wells, Rose Cleveland and Arlene Bassett

The meeting began at 6:30 as Arlene had another 6:00 commitment.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

We initialed the copies of the payments made since the last meeting.
Carroll Bassett joined us as a representative of the Sandown Cemetery
Trustees. He gave us two checks for lots sold, recently. The names on the
lots are Frank Wilson and John Cain. Mr. Bassett also asked what the
procedure is for taking money out of the perpetual care fund. We were
reminded that only the interest can be used from this fund. Dana told him

that all he needs to do is submit a bill to the trustees.

The next meeting will be held, in the lower hall, on Monday July 16, 2018
at 6:00pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Arlene Bassett - Secretary



